From:|
Sent: 26 February 2017 15:24

To: Donna McBride <Donna.M@killoughery.eu>
Subject: Fwd: CAD 4312 26/2/17

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

Subject: CAD 4312 26/2/17

999 call regarding dangerous driving of quad bikes and motorbikes by youths on Hockenden
Lane and onto quarry just past Lower Hockenden Farm. They are gaining entry by driving up a
bank and hole in the inadequate fencing on the site - see attached photo.

| also reported in the same call the illegal drugs used there last weekend.

Sent from my iPhone




